Tianjin Liaison Unit relocated to
long-term office

The Tianjin Liaison Unit (TJLU) of the Hong Kong Special Administrative
Region (HKSAR) Government moved into its long-term office today (May 29).

The Director of the TJLU, Mr Klaus Chan, said, "The TJLU's relocation to
a new office will facilitate more efficient operation. The new office, still
in the Heping district in Tianjin, is easily accessible by the general public
and close to various departments of the Tianjin Municipal Government."

Set up under the Office of the Government of the HKSAR in Beijing, the
TJLU, which commenced operation on February 27, 2017, strives to strengthen
the HKSAR Government's connections with the Government of the Tianjin
Municipality; enhance Hong Kong's economic and trade relations with Tianjin,
including following up on policy development in relation to the co-ordinated
development of Beijing, Tianjin and Hebei Province; organise activities to
promote Hong Kong's advantages and the Mainland people's understanding of
Hong Kong; and liaise with and provide support to Hong Kong enterprises as
well as Hong Kong people living, working or studying in Tianjin.

The long-term office of the TJLU is located at Room 4404, Metropolitan
Tower, 181 Nanjing Road, Heping District, Tianjin, China (Tel: (86-22) 6063
2988; fax: (86-22) 6063 2986; email: tjlu@bjo.gov.hk; website:
www.bjo.gov.hk).
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